
 
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Illinois Bobcat Compact Tracked Loader 
 

 
National Equipment Register 
545 Washington Blvd Jersey City, NJ 07310           866-663-7872 www.ner.net 
 

Overnight Wednesday December 28th to Thursday morning December 29th, the below described 
Bobcat Compact Tracked Loader was stolen from where it was in use on a fenced vacant lot at 
300 E 75th Street, Chicago, Illinois. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity in the area, and to 
investigators working on similar thefts.   

Chicago Police report: HZ 568761 

This theft is a reminder that loaders and other machines which can be used for snow removal are 
particularly vulnerable to theft at this time of year. Click here for the NER snow equipment advisory 
with information on avoiding thefts. 

 
Machine Details: 
Make/Model: 2015 Bobcat T-590  
Type: Compact Tracked Loader/Tracked Skid 
Steer 
Product Identification Number: ALJU16127 
Owner Applied Number: 203 
 
Machine is enclosed cab, with "RENTAL 
MAX" on both loader arms. The Owner 
Applied Number 203 appears in black digits 
on a silver decal on both sides. 
 
 
 
 
 
Pictured is an example of a Bobcat T-590. The PIN 
decal is on the right rear frame above the tracks, inset 
from the loader and rearward of the cab. 
 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership 
registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see 
www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 
911 
Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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